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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses DOL’s Opinion Letter
Program

News

7.18.25 

In an interview with HR Dive, Kristin White discusses the recent expansion of DOL’s opinion letter

program, and she provides insights on what employers need to know about the process of

requesting an opinion letter in situations where they might be struggling to understand how one or

more of the department’s regulations apply to a workplace issue.

To read article visit HR Dive.
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